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PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT AND COMMUNITY BBQ 
 

                                                                                                                              12th February, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Next Monday night, 17th February, will be our Parent Information Night and Community BBQ. This will 

follow the same structure as last year. Each grade will give two joint presentations in their Ngadyung 

classroom (i.e. all Year 1 families will meet in the Year 1 Ngadyung classroom). The first session will be 

from 6:00pm to 6:20pm and the second session will run from 6:25pm to 6:45pm (parents only need to 

attend one session per grade and this hopefully provides an opportunity for parents to get to all their 

children’s class presentations). At the conclusion of the second session, we will all move outside to the 

morning assembly area for a community BBQ.  

The aim of this evening is to inform you about the school year and to share with you important aspects 

of the curriculum that will be taught through the year. In the interest of your child’s progress this year, 

you are strongly encouraged to attend this evening as lots of valuable information will be presented. 

Please be aware that this occasion is not the time for a lengthy interview with your child’s teacher; 

interview times have been set aside for Week 5 and further information will be sent in the coming 

weeks. This is a community event and children are most welcome. BASCA staff will provide supervision 

for children with organised sports activities on the oval whilst the presentations are occurring. 

All family members are encouraged to join us for a BBQ outside the new canteen from 6:45pm. A 

sausage sizzle will be provided free of charge. Drinks will be on sale on the night. This will be a great 

way to welcome in the new school year, meet new parents to the school and touch base with your 

child’s teacher. We hope you can join us.  

Please indicate by this Friday, 14th February, if you will be staying for the BBQ. This will assist with catering. 

Tokens will be issued to families to be redeemed on the night. 

Many Thanks 

Kate Markcrow  
Principal 
 

 

The ________________________________Family will be attending the Parent Information Night 

and Community BBQ. We will require _______sausages. 

Special dietary requirements: _____________________________________________________________ 

Eldest Child’s Name:________________________   Class:______________ 

Signed: ______________________________ 
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